
FIRST ROW: NancyWood, BarbaraMcMaster, BettyMartin. SECONDROW: EdCrawford, Jimmy Rhinehardt,
Bill Calkins, Tommy Simpson, Carl Wilkes. lHIRD ROW: Billy Jeter, Bill Barnett, Ann Timmons. Jackie
Sims, Tommy Stevenson, Theron Waldrop, Marshall Plyler. FOURlH ROW: John Mcl.eod, Buddy Haigler,
Sandy Swygert, Joel Waldrop, Lawrence Branham, Robert Black, Lee Thigpen, Luther Chandler, Patsy Lyles.
FIFlH ROW: Billy Graves, Dan Ravenel, Betty JOLemmon, Agatha Fort, Katherine Hiott, Mary Ann Brun-
nerner , Gay Wright, Buddy Prospt,

FRENCH CLUB
Interesting monthly meetings have been the aim of the French Club this year. The programs have been on

the different parts of France and on the French people. These programs have given the students a clear picture
of how the French people live. After each program, a social hour was held during which refreshments were
served and French songs were sung. Several members of the club attended for the second time, the Language
Forum, which was held at the University of South Carolina on April 11.
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